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Administration Response and Timelines – PwC -Roads 
Maintenance Program Value for Money Report 
 

Recommendation 
That the information be received 
 

 
Topic and Purpose 
To provide an update to the PwC Roads Maintenance Program Value for Money report. 
 
Report Highlights 
An update is provided on the current status, next steps and timelines to the 
recommendations in the PwC Roads Maintenance Program Value for Money report. 
 
Strategic Goal 
This report supports the Strategic Goals of A Culture of Continuous Improvement, 
Moving Around, and Asset and Financial Sustainability.  Process improvements focus 
on identification of root cause issues and innovative and creative solutions that will 
provide optimal service improvements.  Increasing efficiency and effectiveness in 
roadways design, construction, and maintenance ensures people and goods can move 
around the city quickly and easily. 
 
Background 
A value for money review was conducted by PwC to determine whether those divisions 
which act as the custodians of the roadways and are entrusted with executing on 
spending (being Roadways Maintenance within Public Works, Major Projects, and 
Construction & Design) are achieving economy, efficiency and effectiveness in the 
manner in which they are operating. 
 
Report 
Attachment 1 provides an update on the current status, next steps and timelines for 
each of the eight recommendations in the PwC Roads Maintenance Program Value for 
Money report. 
 
Other Considerations/Implications 
There are no public and/or stakeholder involvement, communications, policy, financial, 
environmental, privacy, or CPTED implications or considerations 
 
Due Date for Follow-up and/or Project Completion 
In addition to the various specific reports that will be brought forward on each item, a 
specific follow-up report on the status of all Audit recommendations will be brought 
forward in September of 2018.  
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Public Notice 
Public Notice pursuant to Section 3 of Policy No. C01-021, Public Notice Policy, is not 
required. 
 
Attachment 
1. Administration Response – Current Status, Next Steps and Timelines 
 
Report Approval 
Written by: Trent Schmidt, Acting Director of Public Works 
 Rob Frank, Engineering Manager, Asset Preservation, Major Projects 
 Celene Anger, Director of Construction and Design 
Approved by: Jeff Jorgenson, General Manager, Transportation & Utilities 

Department 
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